
SENIOR PICNIC

From: Rea Marquino, Senior Picnic Chair

Dear Parents of the Class of 2021,

The Senior Picnic is Thursday, May 20, 2021.

Here are some important things to know:

● Parent volunteers are still needed for the picnic to chaperone students. Please contact

Rea Marquino (reammar@netzero.com), or at 817-522-2264, or Uyen Nguyen

(uyennguyen@gxioutdoorpower.com). All volunteers must be VIRTUS certified.

● Students will ride buses from Nolan Catholic to Camp Thurman. Students are not

permitted to drive their vehicles to the picnic, nor are parents allowed to drop their

students off at Camp Thurman.

● Students will meet in the Commons beginning at 10:15 a.m. The buses will run in shifts

to Camp Thurman. The first bus will leave Nolan Catholic around 10:30 a.m. There

will still be a bus for students taking the second exam which ends around 11 a.m.

● Students MUST ride the bus back to Nolan Catholic. Students will start departing from

Camp Thurman beginning at 2:30 p.m., arriving back at Nolan Catholic no later than

3:45 p.m.

● Lunch will be provided by Crazy Burger, Salsa Limon, and sweetFrog. If your student

has a dietary restriction, please email Pat Pierret (ppierret@nchstx.org).

● Activities include swimming, water zip line, zip line, ropes course, climbing wall,

Quantum Leap, Tarzan swing, slap dodgeball, and basketball, and many other games

and activities. (Closed-toed shoes are required for all rope elements.)

● Girls must wear a swim shirt or t-shirt over bathing suits when not swimming.

● Please bring a towel and sunscreen. Optional items include insect repellent, Frisbees,

footballs, baseball gloves, and balls.

● Secure areas for storage of personal items will be provided; backpacks are discouraged.
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If your student is expected at the picnic and he/she will not be attending, please

contact Pat Pierret as soon as possible to avoid a phone call on the day of the event.

For more information, contact Rea Marquino (Nina's mom) at 817-522-2264, Uyen Nguyen at

uyennguyen@gxioutdoorpower.com, or Pat Pierret (817-395-0249).

Pat Pierret

Director of Alumni & Constituency Relations

Project Graduation Coordinator
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